
 

 

     Happy Holidays from our 
family to yours. Wishing you a 
Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year! 
     During the holidays, we 
hope you stay warm, happy, 
and healthy. 
     Thank you for your 
continued support and 
relationship with the A&R 
team. We look forward to 
celebrating the New Year with 
family, friends, and loved 
ones. 
     At this time, we’d like to 
take a moment to reflect upon 
the year which had its ups and 
downs. We saw progress, 
successes, and even some   
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difficulties. While business has 

picked up for most of us, we’re 

still not out of the woods yet.  

     While we did see an uptick in 

sales and orders in 2015, we 

still face growing turmoil in 

global affairs and ultimately 

global economics. 

     What does that mean for us 

as we head into 2016? It means 

we have to be vigilant in 

supporting one another and 

helping each other not just in 

business, but in everything that 

we do.  

     Together, as a business 

community, we have a powerful 

voice that our policy makers 

can hear.  

      

     As we move forward lets 

work together to build a 

stronger, better community 

and workplace. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The A&R Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

     AR Industries a division of 
A&R Tarpaulins, recently completed 
a project for the Western Municipal 
Water District (WMWD). 
WMWD needed to meet a 
unique odor control requirement. 
     While end dump trailers were 
loading from solid waste dump 
conveyers, the wind would blow the 
smell into residential areas 
surrounding the plant.  
     Although WMWD had 
existing odor control measures on 
the property, the smell was still 
permeating through the air.  
     WMWD tasked A&R with creating 
a solution to control or lessen the 
smell coming from the waste dump  

conveyers while still maintaining a 
flexible construction.   
     With the collaboration between 
WMWD and A&R, two manual roll up 
systems using 18oz flame resistant 
black vinyl measuring approximately 
12’W x40’L x 14’H were created.  
     The roll-up system also included 
A&R’s vinyl sand snakes to further 
restrain any odor that may escape 
from the solid waste dump process.   
     A&R was proud to meet the 
client’s needs by providing them with 
a structure that is both flexible and 
efficient.  
     For more information about A&R 
Tarpaulins and its subsidiaries, visit 
us at www.artarpaulins.com. 
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